
I authors' reprasantauve 

RICHARD CURTIS • 156 E. 52ND STREET • NEW YORK, N. Y.10022 • (212) 935-1606 

January 2h, 1977 

Dear Harold: 

We've been holding this chapter and are 
returning it herewith to add to the 
other material returned last week. 

Again, I'm sorry this didn't work out, but 
I'm still hoping Zebra will be interested 
in the,Whitewash books and I'll be in 
touch at that time. 


